VISVA-BHARATI

IMPORTANT

URGENT

Examination Department
NOTIFICATION

1. All the Adhyakshas of Bhavanas/Vibhaga, Visva-Bharati

2. All the Heads of the Departments/Centres of Bhavanas / Vibhaga, Visva-Bharati
3. The Proctor (Chhatra Parichalaka), Visva-Bharati

4. The Dean of Students’ Welfare, Visva-Bharati

5. The Foreign Students’ Advisor, Visva-Bharati

Sub : Registration for Academic Bank of Credits (ABC) for the newly
admitted students for the Academic Session 2023-24.

In continuation of this office Memo nos. Exam/Digi-locker/ABC/02/2023-24 dated
18-09-2023, 29-11-2023 & 18-12-2023, the office of the undersigned is advised by
DigiLocker, NAD team (Ministry of Education, Government of India) to inform that all
the newly admitted bonafide students of [Undergraduate(UG)/Postgraduate(PG)] for
the academic session (2023-24) are required to open their ABC IDs compulsorily before
online registration at the Examination Web Portal for examination form fill-up which is
likely to be commenced in the first week of February, 2024. The students who have not
opened their ABC IDs so far,are advised to open immediately using their AADHAR Cards,
otherwise they may face difficulties during online registration and examination(online
form fiII-ur).

The eligible students may visit the following link of DigiLocker and ABC:

DigiLocker link ‘https://nad.digilocker.gov.in

ABC link https://www.abc.gov.in
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Memo No. Exam. E.8.9/2023-24 Joint Registrar (Examinations)
Date: 18-01-2024 Visva-Bharati © u%/.

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to :—

1. The Joint Registrar(Academic & Research), Visva-Bharati

2. The Joint Registrar & C.S. to Vice-Chancellor, Visva-Bharati

3. The In-Charge, Computer Centre, Visva-Bharati — is requested to upload the notification on
the University Website at the earliest.

4. The Assistant Registrar (Examinations), Visva-Bharati

All Section officers (Examinations), Visva-Bharati

6. The P.A. to Registrar, Visva-Bharati
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